
Project Update: August 2019 

 

To date, three field trips have been made in which the approaches with the 

community have been carried out, the socialization of the project where the activities 

to be developed were exposed and finally the traps for establishing native bees nests 

were elaborated and installed in each of the benefited farms. 

 

The community has had a great acceptance of the project and they are interested 

in developing agroecological processes where nature benefits, since they are aware 

that the practices that have been carried out to date have not been the healthiest. 

 

At the same time, the native bees found in the area have been identified, evidencing 

the presence of the Tetragonisca angustula species, with which we want to start a 

meliponiculture process that benefits the conservation of pollinators and the 

community involved. 

 

 
Left: Sidewalk La Nueva Esperanza. ©Galindo 2019. Right: Project socialization with the 

community. ©Torres 2019. 

 

 
Left: Community development of the map of the sidewalk. © Galindo 2019. Right: 

Preparation of capture traps for bees. © Galindo 2019. 

 



 
Left: Corn grown by the community. © Galindo 2019. Right: Fruit of the community-

grown cocoa. © Galindo 2019. 


